
  
 
SUBJECT: Important Information for CanSkaters!  
 
To Parents/Guardians of CanSkaters, 

The Health Screening Questionnaire must be filled out BEFORE you arrive at the arena.  You need 
a separate form for yourself and for your skater. 

 If you or your skater have any “yes” answers to the Health Screening Questionnaire, DO NOT come 
to the arena.   If everything is answered “no", then you’re good to go!   

A completed Health Screening Questionnaire must be shown at the entry booth each time a skater 
or parent/guardian enters the arena. Only 1 person per skater is allowed to enter the 
arena.  Attendance will be taken for the skater and the one person (parent/guardian). 

CanSkaters should arrive at the arena no more than 15 minutes before their booked start time, 
wearing their skating clothes and masks, with skates and hard guards on prior to entering the 
arena.  If your skater doesn’t have any hard skate guards, you can purchase them at Canadian Tire, 
Walmart, Sport Chek or Amazon. 

CanSkaters and parents/guardians must wear a mask in all areas of the arena including hallways, 
change rooms, washrooms and stands.  CanSkaters are not required to wear a mask when they are 
on the ice.   Everyone in the arena must maintain a physical distance of 2m from other 
skaters/parents/coaches at all times, both on and off the ice.  Please be sure to maintain a distance 
of 2m from others while waiting in line outside the entrance to the arena and while checking in with 
the Entry Booth Attendant. 

Once inside the arena, do not stop in the lobby.  A Traffic Control Attendant or PA will direct you and 
your skater to an area where you can physically distance from others such as in the stands, to a 
bench in the change room hallway (X marks the spots where skaters are allowed to sit) or in a 
change room (maximum capacity numbers must be observed).  You will then need to remove your 
skater’s guards and mask.  You can choose to leave your skater’s mask on while they skate.  Please 
hold on to your skater’s belongings.  PAs will direct skaters on to the ice surface, once the session 
begins. 

All parents/guardians should remain in the stands until the session is over, unless they are helping a 
skater.  No one is permitted to wait in the lobby or change room hallway.  At the end of the session, 
please wait in the stands until your skater gets off the ice.  Once you’ve helped your skater put their 
skate guards and mask on, you are asked to vacate the arena as quickly as possible. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work together to ensure the safety and well-
being of our skaters and our skating community. 
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